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On July 25-27, 2007, I attended the League of California Cities 2007 Mayors and Council
Members Executive Forum in Monterey, California .

The conference provides an opportunity to meet and discuss common issues with
councilmembers from throughout the state . Among the workshops I attended were
Communicating During a Crisis, Greening Municipal Buildings and Local Ballot Measures to help
provide new insights on issues currently facing Long Beach .

Recommended Action :

Receive and file report on attendance at League of California Cities 2007 Mayors and
Council Members Executive Forum .
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August 7, 2007

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

Councilmember Rae Gabelich, Eighth District

AGENDA ITEM: Report on the League of California Cities 2007 Mayors and
Council Members Executive Forum




